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22nd April 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
Re: Walton-on-the Naze 
 
As part of the GCSE geography course we will be looking at coastal and urban geography at Walton-on-the 
Naze. Students are required to complete fieldwork on this topic, which will be examined on Paper 3 of their 
final exams. This field work is compulsory, as the exam board require students to complete human and physical 
fieldwork:  your child will be expected to attend on Thursday 5th June 2025. 
 
They will need to bring a packed lunch and water for the day, or money to buy food; please be aware that 
we will not always be close to food outlets, as some of the day will be spent on the Naze itself, which has 
limited facilities. The trip will go ahead regardless of the weather, so students should dress appropriately for 
rain or sunshine.  In addition, there will be walking and practical activities, so comfortable clothing and 
sensible shoes or trainers are required. Uniform is not recommended. 
 
Students will leave school at 9:00am and return by 6:00pm, traffic permitting.  The cost of this school trip is 
£20.00. This covers the cost of the coach and the production of the resources necessary for the trip to take 
place.  Please make payment via Arbor by Friday 16th May. 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any queries or worries, including those relating to cost, or if 
you would like further information on v.neagus@passmoresacademy.com 
 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Valerie Neagus  
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